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It’s Holiday Market Time

Holiday  Market  wil l  take place on Tuesday,  December 3            

from 9am-3pm, in  the school gym. 

Holiday Market is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year. All of the 

funds go directly to PAC sponsored events such as Hip Hop, Lion Dance, 

and sporting equipment. Last year we raised $3000! 

Holiday market is a fun experience for kids to do their own Holiday 

Shopping for up to 5 special people in their lives (parents, grandparents, 

caregivers, siblings, pets or friends). 

How it  works: We ask that each family donate 5-10 items (new or 

homemade) which are then sold to the students for between $1-$10. In 

lieu of donating items, you have the option of donating money to the 

event and volunteers will use the money to purchase items for market 

day.  

What to Donate:  Ideal gifts are inexpensive items such as wine glass 

tags, picture frames, playing cards, specialty soaps, nail polish, small toys 

or any other fun or thoughtful items you can think of. We also welcome 

corporate donations and can provide donation letters. 

Where to Donate: All items can be left in the PAC kitchen across from 

the front office for pick up. We encourage a donation of 5-10 items per 

child or $10-$20 through Munch-A-Lunch to ensure we have enough gifts 

for all kids on Holiday Market Shopping Day. 

Volunteering: Holiday Market requires MANY volunteers. We help the 

kids choose the gifts for those on their list and wrap each gift for the kids 

to take home. This event cannot work without your help. If you are able to 

help with set-up on December 2 after school, or any time on December 3rd 

between 8am-4pm (even if only for a couple hours, or the whole day), 

please email thomsonhj@hotmail.ca.  

   

 



 

 

REMINDERS ! 



 

 

 

BOOKMARK THESE LINKS ! 

 

 

  
 


